
A word from Mr Lloyd 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Today has been a lovely day at Woodside! I’m writing this         

newsletter following a very successful open morning, which saw 

many prospective families visit our school. The feedback has been 

overwhelmingly positive and it was great to hear so many lovely things about our school. 

This morning, our House Captains were entrusted to lead the tours and they were superb. 

They showed every corner of the school and were a real credit to Woodside. 

We were also joined by Bev from the Mental Health Support Team, who shared flyers and 

information about the support which they offer. Bev is the allocated support worker for 

Woodside and works closely with Miss Richer & Mrs Mead to identify ways in which the 

team can support our school. Bev will also be at Woodside for the upcoming parents’      

evenings, giving all our families an opportunity to learn more about the team’s offering and 

how we can support you and your children. 

It was great to see such a large attendance at our open classroom event on Wednesday. 

Again, the feedback was incredibly positive with many parents appreciative of the           

opportunity to tour the classrooms and to see some of their children’s work. Throughout 

the year, we are aiming to provide more opportunities for parents to visit the school for 

workshops or other events. We look forward to welcoming you to these events and showing 

the great work that is happening at Woodside. 

On a health and safety note, we have noticed a rise in the number of pupils wearing       

earrings and covering them in tape. We expect children to remove earrings where they are 

able to do so, which is usually six weeks after they have had the piercing. Beyond this point, 

earrings should not be worn as they can be a cause of injury. We appreciate your support 

with this. 

I hope that you enjoy what is forecasted to be a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing 

you next week! 

Best wishes, 

Mr Lloyd  

Headteacher 

Dates for your diary 

Date  Event 

09.10.23 Year 6 trip to the Natural History 
Museum 

10.10.23 Year 4 and Year 6 Cross Country 
Amersham 

10.10.23 Author Visit Frank Cotteroll Boyce 
9am-10am 

10.10.23 PTA AGM Meeting at school @ 8pm 

12.10.23 Flu Vaccinations 

13.10.23 Year 5 Ultimate Frisbee @ DCHS 

17.10.23 Parents Evening 1 

18.10.23 Harvest Assembly to Year 3 Parents 

19.10.23 Parents Evening 2 

20.10.23 Last day of first half term (Autumn) 
School finish @ 3.15pm  

30.10.23 First day back to school for second 
half of Autumn term 

30.10.12 School Nurse Team for year 6 

07.11.23 Open Morning from 9.15am 

11.11.23 Cross Country event 

14.11.23 Year 4 Ancient Greek Day 

Friday 6th Ocotber 2023 

House Point Totals 

This Term 563 560 454 573 

 Maple Willow Elm Cedar 

Click here for the calendar of  

23/24 Term Dates 

Half-Term Activities 

Please see below a couple of half 

term activities which have been 

sent to the school office… 

- Half Term Holiday Activities at 

Wycombe Museum  

- Half Term holiday camp with 

Premier  Education  

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/term-dates/5F36C0636D1874083817573E79E98209.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/term-dates/5F36C0636D1874083817573E79E98209.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/4692CEA7748EAED5C9BCDF48E8DDCB27.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/4692CEA7748EAED5C9BCDF48E8DDCB27.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/D448BCC78473CF8B591118BD5D5C3630.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/D448BCC78473CF8B591118BD5D5C3630.pdf





